

KAPIRIS BROS. (Vic.) Pty. Ltd.

A.B.N. 59 393 738 061

18 Ricky Way Epping 3076 Vic

Phone: 03 8401 1000 Fax: 03 9408 6444

Email: kbmail@kapirisbros.com.au

Dear Partners, Suppliers and Customers

As the global Coronavirus issue continues to evolve, we would like to share with you our position at Kapiris Bros.

For the past week, we have been putting plans and protocols in place to ensure we are able to continue to provide all our customers with the consistently high quality fresh produce you are accustomed to, whilst at the same time protecting the health and wellbeing of our staff, our farms, suppliers and the community at large.

Clearly the best way to minimise the risks of the Coronavirus is to limit the contact between people, so our plans have been geared towards the following protocols.

- Visual inspections and temperature checks for flu type symptoms of all staff prior on arrival.
- Where possible staff will work from home.
- Where staff have been unwell, we have encouraged self-isolation.
- All face-to-face meetings, both internal and external are discouraged with meetings to be conducted via phone.
- Through daily cleaning of all facilities.
- Full set of escalation protocols are in place to ensure that we will take appropriate measures.
- Face-to-face training programs have been cancelled.
- All air travel for business has been cancelled.
- Attendance at all events has been cancelled.

With these steps in place we believe we can continue to service you, while ensuring we have all possible preventative measures in place to minimise the spread of the Coronavirus.

This is obviously a challenging time for everyone, lets continue to work together to limit the impact of Coronavirus and ensure we support our industry, supply essential fresh produce to all consumers as well as safeguard our community.

Kind regards,

Harry Kapiris Kapiris Bros